
Railway tracks near Schiphol airport under construction on 8 September!! 

 

Due to railway tracks works on September 8, the NS (Dutch railway company) will 

arrange a bus service between the airport and the railway station ‘Amsterdam Sloterdijk’. 

At Schiphol airport, please follow the signs to the NS buses. 

 

Before boarding the bus, buy 2 one-way tickets at the airport : Schiphol–Meppel  and 

Meppel-Schiphol. For your return trip please buy a ticket valid on the date you will be 

travelling back from Meppel to Schiphol. The ticket machine will give you the possibility 

to fill in the date. Note: An NS information desk is available at Schiphol. 

 

Buses will bring you from Schiphol to Amsterdam Sloterdijk railway station. 

 

At Amsterdam Sloterdijk take the train to ‘Amsterdam Centraal’ leaving from platform 8 

(every hour between 09.19 and 22.19), arriving at Amsterdam Centraal at platform 1.  

 

Amsterdam Sloterdijk -> Amsterdam Centraal  

Platform 8    -> Platform 1 

 

09.19    09.25 

10.19    10.25 

11.19    11.25 

   |        |    

   |        |  

22.19    22.25 

 

At Amsterdam Centraal take the train with direction ‘Leeuwarden’, leaving from platform 

13b (every hour between 9.37 and 22.37). This train stops in Meppel. 

  

Amsterdam Centraal -> Meppel 

Platform 13b  -> Platform 3 

 

09.37    11.08 

10.37    12.08 

11.37    13.08 

   |       | 

   |       |  

22.37    00.09 

 

There is another connection between Amsterdam Sloterdijk and Meppel but then you 

would need to transfer 3 times, which is very inconvenient. 

The above mentioned schedule connects with the shuttle service we provide between the 

railway station in Meppel and the hotel. These shuttle buses leave Meppel station at 

14.15, 16.15, 18.15 and 20.15 hrs.  

The shuttle bus will be waiting in front of the main station building. This is officially an 

area for taxi's so IF the bus will be sent away it will be waiting in the area to the left 

(when you walk out of the main building) This is an area for buses. Meppel station is 

rather small and on Sunday's not very busy so you probably can't miss it. The bus will 

have a sign "ERIS2013 to hotel" in the window. 

 

If you arrive much earlier than 14.15 hrs. or after 20.15 hrs. please contact us as soon 

as possible so we can discuss other means of transportation (eris2013@astron.nl).  

 

In case you need to contact us directly (on Sunday) you can call the following numbers: 

Liesbet Elpenhof  -  +0031 6 2258 3156  Roberto Pizzo  -  +0031 6 3482 3130 

Sandra Mellema  -  +0031 6 2789 2924   Fritz Möller  -  +0031 6 5050 2092 

Hotel De Borken  -  +0031 521 597200 

mailto:eris2013@astron.nl

